
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

News and Information 
 

 We urge everyone to continue to stay safe and follow the Public Health guidance; there 

has been an increase of Covid-19 cases in the Selby area in the last couple of weeks. 

Please see the attached information from the North Yorkshire Public Health Team. 

 

 Thanks to everyone for your contributions to our fundraising during Lent. In total over £700 

was raised to share between CAFOD’s ‘Walk for Water’ and the Motor Neurone Disease 

Association. 

 

 Please continue to keep our Year 11 students in your thoughts and prayers as they 

complete assessments over this half term. 

 

 On Thursday, some of our Year 10 students took part in ‘GCSE Science in Action’ - a series 

of online presentations from eminent scientists and an AQA Senior Examiner. The 

information, hints and tips will be shared with the rest of our students! 

 

 Our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) policy has been approved following the recent 

consultation and can be found on our website under Our School/Policies. 

 

Notes for your diaries: 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 01 July 2021 – 3.30pm to 6pm 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 15 July 2021 – 3.30pm to 6pm 

We will send out information nearer the time. 

 

Finally, safely enjoy your bank holiday weekend! Staff and students return to school on 

Tuesday 4th May 2021. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

  

 
 

Mr D Mitchell 

Headteacher 


